
Introducing “Guardians of the Sky,” A New Video
Series Highlighting America’s Extraordinary Air

Traffic Controllers

NATCA is now on TikTok! Our Union is launching its
TikTok with videos that highlight the incredible work
of air traffic controllers; discuss advocacy issues
important to air traffic controllers, other aviation
safety professionals, and the aviation community;
messages from NATCA leaders; and highlights from
NATCA events.

​If you are on TikTok, please follow us @natcanational
today!

We're starting by launching a new video series called
“Guardians of the Sky.” Each video will highlight a
real-life incident where America’s air traffic controllers
exemplified their skill, training, and professionalism in
a moment of crisis. 

Controllers do amazing work every day to ensure
flying remains one of the safest and most efficient
modes of transportation in the world.
These Guardians of the Sky videos emphasize the
dedication of these incredibly well-trained, hard-
working men and women and the responsibility they
demonstrate every day to the safety of the
American flying public. 

Our first video spotlights the incredible work of
several air traffic controllers at Boston Center
(ZBW) who stepped up to assist a military pilot of a
F-16 trying to find a safe place to land in blizzard
weather conditions while running low on fuel.

Watch it now on Tiktok, Reels, or Youtube.

https://www.tiktok.com/@natcanational
https://www.tiktok.com/@natcanational
https://www.tiktok.com/@natcanational/video/7532983523800583438?is_from_webapp=1&sender_device=pc&web_id=7512513278585898526
https://www.tiktok.com/@natcanational/video/7532983523800583438?is_from_webapp=1&sender_device=pc&web_id=7514056663822960174
https://www.instagram.com/reel/DMvxsJmROQz/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link&igsh=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
https://youtube.com/shorts/HR8K2bBqxyg?feature=share


Georgia Congressional Delegation Expressed
Support for NATCA 

U.S. Representatives Brian Jack (Ga.-03), Rick Allen (Ga.-12), Mike Collins
(Ga.-10) and Earl Carter (Ga.-01) expressed their continued support to NATCA
and its membership during a recent event in Georgia. Also in attendance was
Governor Brian Kemp who acknowledged the importance of the aviation
industry in Georgia’s economy while speaking with NATCA member and
Georgia State Coordinator Jefferson Bishop (Atlanta TRACON, A80).

The conversations between Bishop and the Georgia delegation focused on
ATC staffing, protecting the Federal Employee Retirement System (FERS),
and modernizing the National Airspace System (NAS).



CFS: Plan Ahead and Save Before Aug. 16

CFS 2025 is the only conference
dedicated entirely to aviation safety,
operations, and collaboration. This
three-day event in Las Vegas brings
together the people who guide and
protect the flying public every day.
 
General registration and Archie
League Awards Banquet ticket prices
go up after Aug. 15. Refunds will no
longer be available, and NATCA’s
discounted hotel block will be subject
to availability.

Register now to take advantage of
early rates at
www.natca.org/events/cfs/
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